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Gerald Koh

8370 Wilshire Blvd. #330

Beverly Hills, CA  90211 December 19, 2024

Notice of Incomplete Permit Submittal

RE: Application Number PRWSA20241974

Dear Gerald Koh,

A permit application has been received by this office on December 19, 2024. The following required

items are outstanding:

 Application Form – Please complete and upload the water/sewer adequacy application form

found here.

The above information must be received by our office to deem this application complete. If the

required information is not received within 30 days, your application will be canceled.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Permit Center.

Sincerely,

City of Puyallup Permit Center

(253) 864-4165 option 1

https://www.cityofpuyallup.org/DocumentCenter/View/17501/Water-or-Sewer-Adequacy-Final-Draft-17501-



